
Supporting your child at 
home:

YEAR 4 

OWL CLASS
with Miss Greenall

YEAR 4 

FALCON CLASS
with Mr. Rosebury

Welcome to

YEAR4
In Year 4 children undertake a National Multiplication Check, to 
ensure that they know their times tables up to 12s, which is the 
expectation by the end of Year 4. They are given 25 questions 
and 6 seconds to answer each one. They should be getting as 
close to 25 as possible. 

In order to help children learn their tables, we recommend 
using the following websites: 

• Times Table Rockstars
• Hit the Button

Extended Opportunities:

Classroom routines June 2023
Year 4 Multiplication Check

Reading
Children will have a book to read at 
home every day. They can bring it back 
as soon as they have read it, in order to 
quiz on it and receive a new one.

Homework
Children will receive a small amount of 
maths and English homework on a Friday 
and it should be returned before the 
Wednesday of the following week. They 
will also receive spellings each week.

PE Kit
Children will need to be in their full PE 
Kit on a Tuesday and Thursday for PE 
lessons or swimming. During the rest of 
the week they may complete the Daily 
Mile activities in their normal uniform.

Year 4 Reading Spine

Children in Year 4 go swimming once a week at
Palatine Leisure Centre on a Thursday, 10am-
11.30am. They will need their swimming kit in school
on these days.

All children receive weekly ukulele tuition from the
Blackpool Music service, throughout the year..

The children are taught by French specialist teachers
from the high school, for their weekly French lesson.

This year, Year 4 children are working on a
resilience project, through drama, with Blackpool
Grand Theatre

To best support your child at home, we would 
really appreciate a focus on regular reading of their 

reading book, work on any weekly spellings and 
any assistance with weekly homework that comes 

home each week. 

If you would like to look at curriculum areas 
further with your child, please see below some 

useful websites where you can easily search for 
the topics that the children are currently studying:

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/primary

https://www.theschoolrun.com/

https://classroom.thenational.academy/

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/primary
https://www.theschoolrun.com/
https://classroom.thenational.academy/

